
 
 
 
 
Standards Coordinating Committee 20 has not met since the meeting held in 
conjunction wit the Autotestcon meeting in Huntsville, Alabama on 9-11 
October. I reported on the results of that meeting in my last report to Jim. 
Since the October meeting two new PARs have been developed. PAR 1636 for 
Maintenance Information Collection and Analysis (SIMICA) and PAR 1641 for 
Signal and Test Definition were submitted to NESCOM and approved. 
The SCC20 Operation manual has been revised; However no action has taken 
place in respect to review and approval of this revised document by the 
SCC20 Steering Committee or membership. 
 
I have requested that the chair of SCC20 inform me of any activities of 
SCC20 that have taken place beyond what I have reported. If and when he 
responds with any additional information I will forward it to you. 
 
Sincerely; 
Arnie Greenspan 
AESS Liaison to SCC20 


